
  
 
Let’s Meet Up on the Plaza  
An Event for In-Person & Live-Stream 
Parishioners  
 
 
Hello Out There! 
 
It’s been a long time since we’ve been able to get together to enjoy each 
other’s company. We thought that a beautiful evening in early fall would 
be a great time for in-person and live-stream parishioners to get a chance 
to meet face to face.  
 
Everyone is invited to come to the church plaza for refreshments and 
conversation with your fellow churchgoers on Sunday, Sept. 26 from 4 
to 6 p.m. 
 
Bring your questions and ideas for Fr. Mark or the vestry, say hi to old 
church friends, and meet new ones. 



 
All outdoor safety protocols will be followed. 
 
In the case of rain, we will move into the parish hall. 
 
This will be a relaxed time for both in-person and online parishioners. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you!  
 


